
From: John Broomall
To: Brian.Troutman@Fedex.com; Dr. George Alquist; Victoria McCauley; Denise Williams; Maureen Bizhko;

Christopher Clark; James Bradshaw
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WBIT-LP R.I.P.
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 2:44:40 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Good Afternoon,

This email is an official request to cancel the License of WBIT-LP, Erie, PA,
which has been Silent since July 27, 2022.The station lost its tower site
last year and had not been able to find a new one. 

Thank You,

Brian Troutman. President
Erie Christian Broadcasting Inc. 

P.S. WBIT-LP does not have letterhead stationery.
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